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Dear Colleagues,   

 

We are again planning on holding our traditional conference, the 24th Sede Boqer 

Symposium on Solar Electricity Production, having received much encouragement from 

our colleagues. The symposium is organized by the Ben-Gurion National Solar Energy 

Center, of the Jacob Blaustein Institutes for Desert Research, on Ben-Gurion University’s 

Sede Boqer campus and will be an in-person conference. It aims to bring together the leading 

researchers in solar energy utilization in Israel for fruitful discussions and knowledge sharing.  

 

The following leaders in their respective fields are the confirmed Keynote Speakers: 

• Prof. Antoine Kahn, Princeton University, USA  

• Prof. Doron Aurbach, Bar-Ilan University, Israel.       

 

Abstracts are solicited for contributed oral and poster presentations. You are hereby invited to 

send your abstract to sbsolarsymposium@bgu.ac.il. The abstract should be up to one page 

long, as a WORD file, Font Times New Roman, 12 points, 1.5 line spacing, 2.5 cm page 

margins.  Please send your abstracts by June 1, 2024.  

 

Topics of interest include (but are not limited to): novel photovoltaic materials and devices, 

photoelectrochemical conversion and solar fuels, solar energy conversion systems, optics of 

solar systems, models of systems and components, concentrated solar energy, measurements 

and characterization, agro-photovoltaics, solar thermal systems, thermoelectricity and other 

solar energy applications. 
 

Please feel free to further distribute this call to your colleagues and group members. Updates, 

registration and other information, will be published at our website: 

https://in.bgu.ac.il/en/solar/Pages/Symposium24.aspx 

 

 

The Organizing Committee, 
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Professor Eugene A. Katz (keugene@bgu.ac.il) and Professor Iris Visoly-Fisher 

(irisvs@bgu.ac.il)  

Conference Administration:  Ms. Shoshana Dann sbsolarsymposium@bgu.ac.il   Tel. 08-

6596927 
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